
14th March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: The Scholastic Book Fair - Tuesday 22nd- Friday 25th March 2022

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to Atlantic Academy!

The Book Fair will be arriving at Atlantic Academy on Tuesday 22nd March, with hundreds of new children’s books

to browse and buy. Come and join us from Tuesday 22nd to Friday 25th March in the Primary Library any time

between 15.00- 16.15.

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from only £2.99, there’s

sure to be a book for everyone. If you can’t make it to our Book Fair, try our Gift Vouchers available at

www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents. They’re a great way to ensure your child doesn’t miss out. Don’t forget

that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school library!

We can’t wait to see you there!

Yours Faithfully

Miss J Cornell
Primary English Lead

http://www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents

